Swansea Harriers Annual General Meeting 23.1.25


Agenda Item 8:

Nomination of Trustees for Approval at the AGM:

In accordance with the Club’s constitution, a third of the Trustees must step down each year and seek re-election. The following Trustees have stepped down:

Brian Fox
Catherine Collins
Dawn Holley
Nigel Jones

It is proposed that all of the above are re-elected in accordance with the constitution.

During 2024, Ieuan Hosgood, Megan Stratton-Thomas and Neal Merry were co-opted onto the Trustees Committee and it is proposed that they are all confirmed as ongoing Trustees. Ieuan and Megan fulfil our commitment to attracting young athletes to the Trustee group and have already made a significant  contribution to the Trustees’ business. Neal brings many years of experience, knowledge and expertise within athletics, initially as a disabled athlete and then as a performance coach within the club.

It is also further proposed that the remaining Trustee position  remains vacant to allow the Trustees to co-opt a member that fulfils our commitment to greater diversity within the group.

The Trustees that will continue in 2022 without requiring re-election are:

Barrie Owen 
Christine McCoubrey
Lynne Brier 
Rob Beresford
Caroline Wade
Tony Clements

